Open letter to City of San Jose

Preserve - maintain (something) in its original or
existing state.

The 1921 Western Pacific Trestle should be preserved for use
by residents and visitors in San Jose.

The thrill you get standing over the Los Gatos Creek on the
wooden beam structure provides a strong connection between
today and yesterday, modern and old-fashion, functional and

fun.

This architecturally unique structure merits a careful review
and public input.

These residents within North Willow Glen and Gregory Plaza
neighborhoods want SJ City Council to reconsider the
removal of this trestle and engage in appropriate public
outreach regarding this project.

Visit us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NWGNA
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